Dillsboro Town Council

Special Meeting

March 3, 2022

The special meeting of the Dillsboro Town Council was opened by President, Tom Wafford, with the pledge to the flag on March 3, 2022 at 5:04 p.m.

Council members present: Mary Lou Powers, Tom Wafford, Charles Baker, Doug Baker and Becky Fryman. Attorney present: John Watson. Town Manager/Economic Development present: Susan Greco. Clerk-Treasurer present: Rita Stevens.

Attorney Watson stated it is a requirement to introduce these ordinances. Also a letter needs to be sent to the customers. And advertisement sent to the newspaper.

President CM Wafford introduced the following Ordinances.

Ordinance No. 2022-3-1 – An Ordinance Amending Certain Monthly Rates and Changes for the Town Dillsboro Water Utility as Previously Established by Ordinance No. 2021-9-23.

Ordinance No. 2022-3-2 – An Ordinance concerning the construction of additions and improvements to the waterworks of the Town of Dillsboro, Indiana, the issuance of revenue bonds to provide the cost thereof, the collection, segregation and distribution of the revenues of said waterworks, the safeguarding of the interests of the owners of said revenue bonds, other matters connected therewith, including the issuance of notes in anticipation of bonds, and repealing ordinances inconsistent herewith.

Being no further business. CM Fryman made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:08 p.m. Seconded by CM D. Baker. Motion carried.

Rita Stevens, Clerk-Treasurer

Bert Hall

That Buky